
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Consumers Energy is requesting to replace the center-span streetlight located in front of the 

Douglas Chamber of Commerce Building. The current light is a 40W LED on a center 

suspension, and they will be reinstalling the same 40W LED on a bracket. Consumers Energy 

has noted that this change will not affect the billing. 

At the City Council meeting on April 7, 2025, the Council will make the decision to allow 

Consumers Energy to make the changes in the lighting services as provided in the Standard 

Lighting Contract between Consumers Energy and the City. The agreement/resolution is 

included with the memo. 

 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. 

To: City of the Village of Douglas City Council 

Date: April 1, 2025 

From: Sean Homyen, Planning & Zoning Administrator 

RE: Consumers Energy – Authorization for Change in  

Standard Lighting 


